We are delighted to welcome everyone to Beath High School for the 2024/2025 session. We look forward
to working with you all throughout the year to improve the school, and to ensure everyone feels listened
to and included within Beath.

Our aims for the upcoming year are to start up a new partnership with Miss Gillan who is the leader of the
wellbeing ambassadors, so that each pupil knows where they can get help and support if needed. We
also would like to encourage each student to make the most of their time in school so that they can be
involved in Beath as much as possible and have a sense of belonging here.

We are also prioritising student voice at Beath, as we are both a part of that as well. Through this we will
encourage as many pupils as possible to share their ideas on bettering Beath and will adhere to any
concerns they may have. This will increase the induvial feeling of belonging at Beath and will encourage
more positive work and relations.

We felt it was important to have one of us running the school newsletter so McKenzie will be taking that
on, so we too have a better knowledge of everything that’s taking place in Beath. This will mean we can
highlight the amazing things that take place in Beath and celebrate wide ranges of success that’s carried
out in numerous different areas amongst the school.

We are looking forward to the new ranges of possibilities that are here at Beath and the challenges we
will face. We are both honoured and proud to be Beath’s school captains and to be leading figures in the
wider community also.

Mon the Beath
McKenzie Easton and Jack Thomson
School Captains




